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Australia Remembers Vietnam Veterans. 
 
With the 18th of August this year being the 40th Anniversary of the battle of Long Tan 
events will be held across Australia to remember those who paid the supreme sacrifice. 
 
In recognition of this anniversary the Government has provided funding, through the 
Dept. of Veteran Affairs, to enable veterans and the community in many locations to 
commemorate and remember. 
 
Significant events will be staged in Canberra and Brisbane and others in all States, cities 
and towns.   
 
For information on what is on and where go to www.dva.gov.au/commem/longtan06 
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